
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Reset180 Housing Program project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Reset180, a nonprofit organization located at 1930 Isaac Newton 

Square, Reston, VA 20190. 

 

The funding is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will construct a facility to provide critical 

support and services for survivors of human trafficking, facilitating their healing and reintegration into 

society. 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a). 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

                         

Jennifer Wexton 

Member of Congress 


